
lu THE CANADIAN IENTOMOLOGTST.

Var. 1) is rare in W. Va., but in the Catskilis the maie of this is most
abunclant of ail ; the fénmale mnuchi iess so, being repiaced by C and B to
a great degrec. 0f - malIes, - femiaies, sent mie froni New H-ampshire by
Mr. Whitney, and taken at randoni froin bis collection, ail were of the
winter form, var-. 1), exccpt i femiale of the stummer form. Fromi Canada,
Labrador and Anticosti, ail the examiples received were 1), with an occa-
sional exception of var. C. 0 f 4 maies from Colorado, ail were D ; Of 2

femiaies, i is 1), i C. Froiui Lake Lahache, Br. Columbia, lat. 54', and
perhaps the miost northern limit of the species, 1 have i maie D, 1 fernale
C. Fromi New M\,exico even, taken high in the mountains, 2 maies are
dccidedly of var. 1), and similar to the usuial type froin Anticosti in
iwarkings, the under side also being like that, red-tinted.-

DESCRIPTION 0F A NEW BOTIS ALLIED TO FLAVIDALIS.

BiV A. R. GROTE,

*Dira/oréý of the .iiuseum, Bilalào Society Natiiral Sciences.

1 have received from Mr. Frank W. Langdon, of Madisonville, Ohio,
a specillien (?) of a new Épecies of Botis, whichi I nanie Botis Laig-donalis
after its discovcrcr. It is one of the iargest and most striking formns yet
mnade known, and bclongs to the -group of flavidalis, with which it agrees
in the general color of body and wings. The fore wings froin base to first
transverse line are clouded withi fuscous, and stained withi ochreous. The
two discal marks are, present, the orbicular a dot, the reniform a strea<.
The space between the extehror transverse or eibow'ed line and the sub-
term-inal line is much wider than tisuai, and this space is filled in with a
broad fliscous band crossing the hind wings as well ; the lines are oniy
indicated by the contrast of colon. An ocher discal dot on hind wingrs.'
Bcyond tîhe brozad coron-on band the terminal space is narrowviy yelloîv on
both wvings. Beneath white, opalescent, withi discal dots and the broad
shade band repeated. Palpi white tipped îvithi ferruiginous ; body wvhite
beneath. LxPcliiç' 37 m'il. Lcn;,g/k (?f body 18 mil.


